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Isa Alvarez

From: Jennifer Sayre
Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 10:02 AM
To: JORGEPAINTING1@HOTMAIL.COM
Cc: jalyssa33@yahoo.com
Subject: Case 30616 - 1801 SW Hampshire Ln

Good morning,  
 
I am writing regarding the case referenced above for work without a permit. The permit has expired (23-05363) and 
this case is still open. Please note, in order to be in compliance the permit must be completed. You can contact 
the building department to request the permit be reopen and schedule the final inspection to complete the permit. 
 
Thank you, 
 

www.CityofPSL.com 
 

 

 

Jen Sayre 
Licensing Investigator 
Building Department 

o. 772-871-5132 c. 772-529-1598  

a.121 SW Port St. Lucie Blvd., Port St. Lucie, FL 34984 

 

                

 
 


